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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 

Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

Fur Trapper Hat 
IRFP# 148915 

Amendment # 1 

January 12, 2024 

This amendment is being issued to answer question received from potential contractors and extend 

the deadline for submission of proposals.  

 

Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 

Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this 

amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. 

 

 

Jason Monkelien   

Procurement Specialist 3                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 

Phone:   (907) 269-5582 

Email:   jason.monkelien@alaska.gov  

                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 

 

   

                                                 DATE 

   

   

Changes to the IRFP: 

 

Change 1: Deadline for submission of proposals has been extended to January 16, 2024, by 4:30 p.m. AKST. 
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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 

Question 1:   We noticed the RFP for fur trapper hats which specified “otter or beaver”, and we wanted to clarify 

if sea otter specifically would be an acceptable product to use in the hats. 

 

Answer:  The State would accept any of the following furs: river otter, sea otter, or beaver. 

               

 

Question 2:   In Section 3 under Must Feature, it says the hats need “polyester/cotton blend skull cap and ear 

covers”, does that mean that a leather hat exterior is not allowed? 

 

Answer:  The state will accept black leather material for the skull cap and ear cover exterior. 

               

 

 


